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PUBLIC WORKS 

 

 

Public Works crews opened the door to spring and summer work, storm sewer, along with road repairs. Areas 

on roads that cold patch would not maintain throughout the winter season, were dug out, applied with new base 

and brought to grade with stone. For the cold and the winter we had some roads that fared well, as to Bixby Rd 

the City did not receive a grant for repaving for this season. Crews will start asphalt in this section of road and 

then move on to the City’s alleyways. Alleys were milled and paved over a four year period, starting in 1999 

through 2002. On their twelfth year, the weight of the vehicles removing trash has taken a toll on the roads. 

Crews will work from the poorer sections throughout all alleys. The repairs on these roads will only be to 

maintain a safe surface. To prevent further repair, a more complete action should take place in the future, as 

budget allows. 

 

Any questions and/or concerns contact Dennis Moore. 

 


